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27

th
 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Prove It Mathematically Club 

Assalamu Alaikom 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and Imaan. 

Last year Dr Rod Benson ran Magical Maths club. This year he will be returning to run a very special club 

that is designed for pupils who show a talent for mathematics. The club will run for 5 weeks from Tuesday 

the 31st October until Tuesday 28
th

 November 2023. 

This club is for Year 5 and 6 pupils who are naturally gifted and enjoy maths, and is by invitation only. We 

believe that your child would enjoy and benefit from this club which is why I am forwarding this 

information to you. 

Please use the following link that Dr Benson has provided to learn all about what this 5-week club entails 

and then if you would like to sign your child up, you can do so also using this link. If you have any 

questions or want further information from Rod, then please feel free to call him on 07825 819278. Please 

note the club is limited to 15 students and  also requires a minimum number of three participants to run. 

https://bensonium.com/product/algebra-club/ 

 

 Jazak'Allah khair 

Wasalam 

 

I. Chaudhry                   

 

Senior Leadership Team 

SMSC/SLT Lead 
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